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I am very concerned that this section of the A303 upgrade is being given another look
Please will everyone who has anything to do with this take a few moment and realise that Stonehenge is a major
part of England’s sacred history, and as such should not be desecrated by having roadwork’s anywhere near the
vicinity…..which will interrupt the vibrational energy coming from The whole area.
The department of transport is in a muddle, one one hand wants to upgrade the A303. And at the very same time
wants to  push the populace into purchasing E cars, so the projected amount of traffic will not materialise……so
why?
I live in Taunton and have family in London, so am a user of the road, and yes I too have been stuck in the jam
passing Stonehenge, but I just “ doff my hat” at the amazingness of the people in the mists of time who built the
henge…..so again to reiterate please leave well alone

Mrs Anne Ryan




